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MRC Board Members:   President-Dan Johnson; Vice President-Kelly Swift; Treasurer-Jeff Johnston; Secretary-Roger 

Lindstrom; Senior Trustee-Steve Dietz; Intermediate Trustee-Cam Atwood.; Junior Trustee-Lee Johnson; Sergeant at 

Arms-Rob Neiser; Webmaster-Jeremy Gradisher.  

MRC Member Meeting:  Club members will meet on Wednesday, April 8th at 7:00PM.     

New MRC Members:  Randy Mulder, Brad Burton, Chris Flejszar, and Brian Giles. 

MRC Auxiliary Board Members: President-Elizabeth Colligan; Vice President-Elaine Johnston; Treasurer-Gina Kittle; 

Secretary-Nikki Morgan; Sergeant at Arms-Janice Dutkiewicz; Social Director-Deborah Loyselle.  

MRC Auxiliary Member Meeting:  The Auxiliary meeting will be 6:00PM on Thursday, April 9th.  New rule:  New Auxiliary 

members must be present with sponsor at the meeting. 

New MRC Auxiliary Members:  Traci Delora, Tonya Sughard, and Cheryl Breen. 

Fish Fry:   the last fish fry is Friday, April 3 (Good Friday).  The “Take Out” dinner starts at 5:00PM.  The sit-down dinner 

starts at 5:30PM and everything is done at 7:30PM.  As always, volunteers are needed to make this last fish fry a success. 

Volunteers:  As the oldest private club in Michigan, we rely on our volunteers!  Please be reminded that all new 

members MUST volunteer at the Club on two different occasions within the first 12 months of membership. We have 

several things that can be done.  Spring is here.  Let’s show our support by volunteering!  

Get Involved:  Auxiliary Members only.  Want to win a gift card?  Bring a baked good to the fish fry, volunteer for an 

event, volunteer to clean the kitchen including wiping the cabinets, cleaning the floor and the stove, and putting away 

any items left out after the fish fry.  We will get your name on a list for a monthly drawing to a win a gift card.   

Hey, Bartender!  Please remember that your bartenders work hard for you.  Don’t forget to tip them for their efforts. 

Social Media: The Club has an official FB page at www.facebook.com/#!/muskegonrecclub. Please “LIKE” us to keep up 

to date on upcoming events.  We also have a website at www.muskegonrecclub.com.  If you have pictures and would 

like to submit them to be posted, please send them to Jeremy Gradisher at muskegonbiker@gmail.com.  

MRC Events:   Tuesday, May 5th-Cinco de Mayo.  Nachos with a side of beans $5.00, from 5:00 – 8:00 PM.  There will be a 

Salsa contest.  The Winner gets a $10.00 gift card to use at the Club. 

Join us at JAM Pot 3, Saturday, May 23rd, to celebrate Joann Corbin’s Birthday.  Blues from 6 – 8 provided by Mystic Dub-

Reggae.  Tickets $8. 

TATTLER:    You may now email information to tattler@imc-products.com.  As always, you can also print information on 

a sheet of paper and place in the box behind the bar.  Whether you send an email or use the box, include your name, 

phone number, and email address if you have one.  In that way, if there are any questions, you can be contacted. The 

deadline for including anything in the May TATTLER is Monday, April 13th.   
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MRC Membership Renewal:   Have you renewed yet?  Men’s dues for 2015 are $40.00. 

MRC Auxiliary Membership Renewal:  The Women’s Auxiliary new Auxiliary member dues are $25.00.  Any renewing 

member must now re-join at the full price of $25.00!  

Need a place for a private party? Rent the back room of the Club, with or without use of the kitchen.  Ask the bartender 

for the rental agreement.  A deposit will be required to lock in the date on the calendar.  If you have any questions, 

please contact a Board Member.     

Special Thanks:   A big thanks to Leo Varela for his large donation to the Women’s Auxiliary for the bathroom remodel!!  

You are the BEST! 

The Auxiliary indoor yard sale was a success.  Our thanks to those who donated and the Auxiliary volunteers for all their 

help.  The proceeds will be used for refurbishing the women’s lounge. 

Other News:  Please remember to update your e-mail address when you make a change.   Send new email to 

tattler@imc-products.com so you don’t miss out!  Otherwise, you may pick up your Tattler at MRC. 

The winner of the February 7th Chili cook-off was Denny Deforte.    

The winners of the Dart Tournament held on February 7th were Denny Deforte and Dave Matuzeski. 

Congratulations to Pat Dutkiewicz and Sig Rudholm for winning 1st place in the Edgar Open Pool Tournament held on 

February 28th. 

The March 14th Gun Raffle was a huge success.  Proceeds to be used for fire suppression for the indoor grill. 

 

Calendar of Events 

MRC Meeting – Wednesday, April 8th at 7:00PM 
Women’s Auxiliary Meeting – Thursday, April 9th at 6:00PM 

Last Fish Fry – Friday, April 3rd starting at 5:00PM 
Cinco de Mayo Nachos – Tuesday, May 5th at 5:00PM 

JAM Pot 3, JoAnn Corbin’s Birthday Celebration -- Saturday, May 23rd at 6:00PM 

mailto:tattler@imc-products.com

